
 

Welcome to Winter Season. 

 At Sayreville Public Schools our top priority is safety and security. For the upcoming winter season, we are implementing 

a NO BAG POLICY for all spectators at all games to ensure the safety and security of the players, staff members, game 

personnel, spectators, and community.  Please be advised that you will not be able to enter the game with ANY of the 

NON-Approved bags listed below.  Items such as: bleacher chairs, medical bags, diaper bags, umbrellas, blankets and 

clutch bags will be subject to search and deemed approved or not approved on site.  Parents caring for infants and others 

with very serious medical complications may bring in a bag, however they are subject to search.  If it is not approved, you 

will be asked to return the item to your vehicle.  No personal items will be put to the side or stored during the game.  

Metal Detectors will be in use and please be advised that all spectators are subject to search when entering the 

gymnasium. 

 

The following items are NOT permitted into the gymnasium: 

• Outside food or drink.   

• Pets 

• Air Horns, Noisemakers, or Powder 

• All signs need to be approved by appropriate SWMHS personnel 

• Alcoholic Beverages 

• Smoking – which include all vaping products. 

 

The Greater Middlesex Conference and NJSIAA reminds all Athletes, Coaches, Officials and Spectators that athletic 

events are an extension of the education process.  Please display good sportsmanship and respect for all.  Any violation 

of this code of conducted posted around the gymnasium maybe subject to removal. We encourage everyone in 

attendance: To let the officials officiate, the coaches’ coach, the players play and the fans cheer in support!!! 

 

Sayreville Athletic Department wishes everyone a safe and productive season. 

 


